Southwest Radio Enterprises, InC.
4722 Broadway Kansas City, Missouri 64112
816-513-3400

December 2, 1980

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

This will confirm your letter of November 30
indicating your reception of KLDY-AM. Thank your for your
kind comments about our Solid Gold concept. I think Kansas
City radio was long overdue for such a move and am very
heartened at the reception we have received without promoting
ourselves heavily....yet! The best is still ahead!
Please let me know if I may ever be of service and again

thanks for listening to Solid Gold 1140, KLDY!

ipcere

Kel . Harrington,
KLDY Station Manager



